FACEBOOK Photo / Video Release

The New Hope staff loves to share our fun activities with our families. This is one way to record memories of your child's time at New Hope and to easily share your child's activities with friends and family. Facebook is also an important tool to promote our program to the community.

Please indicate your permission for your child to be included on our Facebook Page by <u>initialing your choice</u>. Please indicate only one option.

Please note that your child's name will never be used with any of the images. To maintain that privacy, we ask that you not tag your own or any other children in the photos.

New Hope may post pictures o	
New Hope may post pictures of my child only in a group setting	
Please do not post my child's	image on New Hope's Facebook page
Signature	Date
Child's Name (please print)	